
From: George Anastasiadis  
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 1:59 PM 
To: Maton, Catherine <cmaton@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  
 
Hi to whom it may concern, 
 we own the property at 581-583  Richmond St directly behind the parking lot 
and very close to the other one across the street we own 633 Richmond , 637 
Richmond 209 and 205 Richmond st.  
The businesses are Fresno’s which is going through a huge increase in space 
and has 6 bachelors above this that don’t have any parking on site . The other 
3 businesses are Burger Burger, Delilahs and the Barking Frog, all of these 
are without parking! Our group is strongly in favour of retaining these 
properties as parking lots and if development happens it should be made 
mandatory that a certain amount of parking spaces are made available for 
transient parkers.  
I personally live downtown and walk on beautiful days in the Woodfield district 
but the weather here in our area has many days that a walk over a couple 
blocks is not pretty! 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Best regards, 
George Anastasiadis 
 

mailto:cmaton@london.ca

	From: George Anastasiadis  Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 1:59 PM To: Maton, Catherine <cmaton@london.ca> Subject: [EXTERNAL]

